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June 21, 2021 
 
Perry Neil  
Crossfire Aggregate Services, LLC 
P.O. Box 352 
Ignacio, CO 81137 
 

RE:    Toner Ranch Pit, File No. M-2021-011 , Notice of Receipt, Withdrawal Request 

Dear Mr. Neil  

On June 21, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request to withdrawal 
the above listed Permit Application.  The application is hereby withdrawn and requires no further action.   

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the Division’s 
Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Nathan Barton, Wasteline Inc.   
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